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Writing Response Group Experience Reflection

	My Place memoir was indeed a launching pad!  Was it an exercise I’ve been waiting to come my way? YES!	Comment by Mike: Excellent!
	My group became a support group for one another.  I will miss them.   Initially, I didn’t think it was going to go well.  In my mind, I had pre-selected the members I wanted to get to know better.  	Comment by Mike: I do this, too!
	It was an instant connection. We knew we had only four days.  The energy was positive and open.  When I read my first story, I paid close attention to their cues/body language.  They were polite, but I knew it didn’t connect with them. I had written another story, but it was too painful and sad to share.  	Comment by Mike: Non-verbals say so much.
	The next day, I came back with a different story.  After reading that our ideas will mostly stem from the first twenty years of our life, I decided to go in that direction.  The body language was positive.  I would go with what my audience liked. 
I also asked my husband to read it over.  He has a different ‘voice’ than I do.  Sometimes it works.  But this time it was different.  I owned this story 100%.  I was doing it on my own.  	Comment by Mike: Hooray!  We have to own our words.  Very empowering.
	I e-mailed it to my daughter and son.  My son is working on writing a book.  I just knew he would reply with comments that would be valuable.  He replied with three smiley faces!! My immediate thought was ‘What the heck?’	Comment by Mike: That’s definitely a lot of hard work.  Good for him.
I will ALWAYS remember the emotion those smiley faces triggered deep within.  From now on, I will provide comments for my students’ writings and NOT smiley faces.	Comment by Mike: Smiley faces with comments to go along with them are okay, I’d say! 
  The writing this week pulled back a veil for me.  I always understood that writing could be joyous, painful and thrilling. There’s so much more that goes into the mix.	Comment by Mike: Totally a mixed bag.
It’s exciting to think of all the new approaches I will use with my students.  It was also a very good lesson for me to put myself into my students’ shoes.  We want someone to validate our writing.  We want someone to take us to a new level.  This does not mean just adding colorful adjectives.  Write from the heart.  Listen to your audience.  Know that you will never know where it’s going to lead.
Thank you, Amber and Mike, for pulling back the veil for me.	Comment by Mike: You’re welcome!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Anne:  What I’m always surprised by is how quickly writing can trigger what you described in your writing.  The connection to self is so powerful.  You’ve done a great job in the four days we had in class.  I wish we had longer together.  Keep writing and keep sharing.  Let your words out!  -Mike
